

Hartley Brook Primary Academy Hartley Brook Road, Sheffield, S5 0JF Tel: 0114 245 6882

www.astreahartleybrook.org
Principal: Claire Costello





8th October 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday 15th October, we will be celebrating Harvest across school. To celebrate, we will be having an assembly and learning about what 'Harvest' is, a visitor will be coming in to present to all the children.

We would like to ask for food donations of tins and dry packet food that we will be donating to Firth Park Food Bank. All items will be greatly appreciated!

Can donations please be delivered to school by Wednesday 15th October morning – this will allow us to display items in school and then transfer to the food bank in good time.

Some useful items to donate include:

- · Pasta, rice, cereal, biscuits
- · Tinned vegetables, like potatoes, carrots, peas, and sweetcorn
- · Tinned tomatoes
- ·Soup
- · Pot noodles or instant pasta or rice meals
- · Sandwich spreads, like paste, marmite, jam, or marmalade

Kind Regards

Mrs C Costello Principal